THE BRITISH SCHOOLS



1st December, 2020

Dear Parents of Form 2,

We understand that at the moment your son or daughter is at home self-isolating or for another equally valid reason.

We have decided to send work home through the Drive to ensure that they have some activities that will help keep them on track with their learning (<u>link here</u>).

Each day we will send two activities which will be either UOI, Language or Mathematics.

If your son or daughter is still at School then they do not have to complete this work.

Regards,

Ken Cowley Head of Year Forms 1, 2 and 3

Estimados Padres de Form 2,

Entendemos que su hijo/a está en este momento en casa por una situación de aislamiento o por una razón similar.

Les estaremos enviando tareas a través del Drive para asegurarnos que puedan continuar con su aprendizaje (<u>link aquí</u>).

Estaremos enviando dos actividades que serán UOI, Lengua o Matemáticas.

Si su hijo/a continúa viniendo al Colegio, no tenge en cuenta este comunicado.

Saludos.

Ken Cowley Head of Year Forms 1, 2 and 3

Phone: (598) 2600 34 21 - Fax: (598) 2601 63 38 Máximo Tajes 6421 – Montevideo - Uruguay

Please consider if it is necessary to print this email.

This message contains confidential information and is intended for [Recipient]. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing, or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise because of e-mail transmission. If verification is required, please request a hard-copy version.